
PTA NEWSLETTER

teachers, staff, parents, grandparents and
community members can join the MRE pta!

Joining the PTA is a meaningful way to invest in your child’s education
and the school community. Visit www.mrepta.org for more information

or click here to see what the PTA does at Mountain Road.

We are excited to welcome you back to another
school year! The MRE PTA is thrilled to kick off this
new chapter with you and your families. As your
partners in education, we are committed to creating
a supportive and enriching environment for all
students. This year, we have many exciting plans in
store for students and staff. We encourage all
parents to get involved in the PTA. Your participation
is invaluable in making our school community a
success. Whether it's volunteering for events,
attending meetings, or simply staying informed, your
contributions make a difference. We look forward to
working together to create a fantastic school year for
everyone!

The Mountain Road ELEMENTARY

important dates A MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD

FUNDRAISERS

8/23 -  Chalk the Walk
 6:00 PM – 8:00 PM

Spirit Rock!
Show your school

spirit and click here to
rent the Rock!  MRE PTA Board

CHECK IT OUT!

Visit our updated PTA website.

New MRE Cougar spirt wear.

HELP MAKE OUR SCHOOL COMMUNITY STRONG!

connect with us

August 2024

www.mrepta.org

mountainroadpta@gmail.com
www.bit.ly/MREPTA

9/5 - Goodies w/ Grands
7:45 AM – 8:30 AM

(RSVP Event)

8/22 - PTA Mix & Mingle
6:00 PM – 8:00 PM

(RSVP Event)

https://www.mrepta.org/
https://www.mrepta.org/_files/ugd/1d5618_0b617dc8a512436c9d70895fd058275e.pdf
https://www.mrepta.org/spirit-rock
https://www.mrepta.org/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/144399498911168

